## Willow Class Newsletter

## Friday 24th January











## Messages

Well done to Faye for winning our Helpful award this week. This was awarded for helping tidy up after snack and lunch time!

A reminder to all parents to send back parents evening letters.

Thank you!







Willow class have had another fantastic week. We have enjoyed a wellbeing afternoon. The children did some art- decorating a board with glitter and bottle tops. They enjoyed some sensory play with light up toys in a dark tent and messy play. All the children are improving their gymnastic skills and are becoming more confident to move across the apparatus!

Have a great weekend!

Miss Britt, Mrs Ahtty and Mrs Kam, Mrs Koralege



Miss Britt



Mrs Ahtty



Mrs Koralege

